
Re: LWVA: Mugar Development

David Morgan <dmorgan@town.arlington.ma.us>
Mon 11/27/2023 8:38 AM
To:​Carolyn Parsons <CarolynMParsons@msn.com>;​ConComm <ConComm@town.arlington.ma.us>​
Cc:​Angela Olszewski <amolszewski@gmail.com>;​savethemugarwetlands@gmail.com <savethemugarwetlands@gmail.com>​

Thank you both for your correspondence. I will include it in our materials for the next meeting.

Cheers,
David

David Morgan | Environmental Planner + Conservation Agent | Department of Planning and Community Development |
781.316.3012 | Please note I will be on leave from mid-January to early March, 2024.
Arlington values equity, diversity, and inclusion. We are committed to building a community where everyone is heard,
respected, and protected.
 

From: Carolyn Parsons <CarolynMParsons@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 25, 2023 12:12 PM
To: ConComm <ConComm@town.arlington.ma.us>
Cc: Angela Olszewski <amolszewski@gmail.com>; savethemugarwetlands@gmail.com
<savethemugarwetlands@gmail.com>
Subject: LWVA: Mugar Development
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

THE LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS OF ARLINGTON
PO Box 461, Arlington, MA  02476

www.lwva.com
 

November 22, 2023
 
To Whom It May Concern,
 
Several years ago, Elizabeth Thompson represented the League of Women Voters of Arlington at a
public meeting at the Hardy School and spoke in opposition to the proposed development of the
Mugar property.  To our knowledge, circumstances have not changed to manage storm events and
flooding.  The League has positions at both the national and state levels in support of land
conservation.
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Angela Olszewski, LWVA Co-President
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.lwva.com&c=E,1,xn8fO1hCnBW6bXpuGgAq1P3myHwT0BLYsL7O5PcvCZBhCAi4FuA6N2Ug88X82-K8zTtW_m4HSNdPiljOyrOOF_qMCOgis9b_7niIqJJ4dILK1-jajm_K&typo=1&ancr_add=1


Carolyn Parsons, LWVA Co-President


